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Warren Residents Asked For Input 
In Public Meetings on Master Plan 
 

Warren, MI – Residents will have an opportunity to express their opinions on the city’s 

master plan and their visions for the future at public meetings. 

 

The town hall meetings will inform residents about the City of Warren’s new master 

plan.  A master plan is a policy document, required by State law, that combines 

community data and citizen preferences to develop an action plan and a land use map.  

These, in turn, influence local zoning law.  Because city leaders use the master plan to 

make decisions, particularly about development, they want to know that it reflects their 

constituents’ priorities. 

 

All ages are welcome and encouraged!  Any person with a disability or language 

barrier who needs accommodation for participation in these meetings should contact 

the Mayor’s Office at (586) 574-4520 to request assistance 48 hours in advance.  For 

more information about the event, please contact the City of Warren Mayor’s Office at 

(586) 574-4520 or mayor@cityofwarren.org. 

 

The schedule of meetings is: 

 June 7: Warren Community Center Café, 5460 Arden Ave. 6-8 p.m. 

 June 14: Own Jax Recreation Center, 8207 E. Nine Mile Road, 6 – 8 p.m. 

 June 21: Fitzgerald Recreation Center, 4355 E. Nine Mile Road, 6 – 8 p.m. 

 June 28: McKinley Elementary School, 13173 Toepfer Road, 6 – 8 p.m. 

 

The master plan is our city’s blueprint for the future, so residents should express their 

priorities,” said Warren Mayor Jim Fouts. 
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